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DATES TO 
REMEMBER 
 

July 

2   Reports home to families  

4 Early dismissal (2.10pm)  

6-13  NAIDOC Week  

 

 

21 First day of term 3 

31 Cricket clinic 

 

August 

5   Pre-Book week incursion  

7  Cricket clinic 

11  Science Week begins 

18  Book Week begins 

 

DEAR COMMUNITY, 

Room 3 News 

This term, Room 3 students have been busy exploring their 

creativity and problem-solving skills in Design and 

Technology. 

As part of their learning, students created 

animal dioramas, combining research, design, 

and construction. They began by choosing an 

animal and investigating key facts, including 

its habitat, diet and physical 

features. Using their findings, 

they planned and sketched a suitable 

environment, labelling the materials needed. 

Once their dioramas were constructed, students 

proudly presented their creations to the class. 

In another exciting project, students 

designed and built their own kites. 

After assembling their designs, 

students took them outside to fly 

them. After students had tested their 

kites, they were able to make 

adjustments to improve them. 
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News from Principal Zoe

Dear Families 

It is with a heavy heart that I share with you all that 

from term 3, I will be heading off to Blakeview 

Primary School as the Principal. It is a short term 

placement, just for 2 terms.  

The only reason why this is possible is because 

there is an outstanding leadership team in place. 

Cassie McCaffrey will be the Principal in my 

absence.  

We are currently working through some staffing to 

ensure that interruptions to student learning does 

not happen. We hope to make some 

announcements regarding the Deputy position 

next week, along with any other changes.  

We are so very lucky to have amazing staff here at 

FPPS along with a beautiful community. I will miss 

everyone terribly and will be taking every 

opportunity to pop in and say hello. Two terms isn’t 

long and there are lots of events planned, so stay 

tuned!  

 

Uniform Update 

We have been in constant contact with our 
suppliers and things are looking good. We hope to 
have uniform items arriving in the holidays. 

We are super excited for the arrival of our new 

uniform items. Because we have a new logo, we 

have been able to match the polos with the rest of 

the items much better. We are just as impatient as 

the rest of the community but we think the wait is 

almost over. Thank you for your patience. We really 

do appreciate it  

 

 

Reports will be coming home with students 

on Wednesday 2nd July. We have a brand new 

look this year, one that we are still trying to 

get our brains around. Please reach out to 

class teachers with any questions. 

 

Vac Care Program 

Have you booked yet? These 

holidays we have a fabulous 

program out with incursions and 

excursions planned. Make sure 

you book in to avoid missing out! 

Rebecca, our Director, has planned an 

awesome holiday program and she is 

finalizing number, so book in now. Please 

ensure that your account is not overdue 

so that you can book in. Our small service 

relies on regular payments . Thank you for 

your support 

 

Winter Colds & Flu’s 

This week, we have had record 

numbers of staff and students 

home sick. Thank you to those 

that have stayed home to help 

stop the spread.  

We have also had to send a lot of sick 

students home. We do ask that if your 

child is unwell, that they do remain at 

home to rest and recover. Covid 19 is still 

a thing. Please remember to test so that 

we can keep our vulnerable students and 

staff well. 

 

Car Park Safety 

We are having so many near 

misses in our car park and we 

need your help! The carpark off of 

Holbrooks Road is not for school 

drop off or pick up. 

There are many families, especially from 

the JP unit that are using the car park as a 

drop off and pick up area. The car park is 

only to be used by staff and room 1 and 

12 families. It is so busy that it is unsafe 

and people that need it cannot. Please 

help us to keep everyone safe.



 


